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October 2006 
Mission 
The mission of the Chancellor’s Cabinet is to serve as the leadership team ensuring the capacity of 
our District to effectively educate students and meet the needs of our communities in partnership 
with classified staff, faculty, and other managers. 

~ 
 

CCll iimmaattee  SSuurrvveeyy  
The Climate Survey will be distributed in October to all full-time District employees and the 
Governing Board members.  A question will be added to validate how people feel this year as 
opposed to last year. 
 
EEmmeerrggeennccyy  PPllaannnniinngg  
Police Services officer Teddy Terstegge made a presentation on progress to date on the 
development of a District emergency preparedness plan.  The presentation will be made to the 
Governing Board in the Spring 2007 term.  Funding will be provided to implement the plan in 
phases.  
 
TTRREEGG  SSppaanniisshh  OOpptt iioonn  AAvvaaii llaabbllee  
The new Spanish language translation for telephone registration and a toll-free 800 number will be 
ready for use by students who register for Spring 2007 classes. 
 
IInntteerreesstt --BBaasseedd  BBaarrggaaiinniinngg  ((IIBBBB))  TTrraaiinn--tthhee--TTrraaiinneerr   
The Train-the-Trainer for IBB has been postponed until a comprehensive program can be 
developed and when some of the current college and District activities have been completed.  
 
RReett ii rreeee  HHeeaall tthh  BBeenneeff ii tt   FFuunnddiinngg  PPllaann  ((GGAASSBB  4455))  
A proposal will be made to the Governing Board at the October meeting regarding full funding of 
retiree health benefits by moving FTES from Summer 2006 into 2005-06. 
 


